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I am writing to strongly urge you to vote NO on SB 210. The option to vote-by-mail is 

a vehicle that strengthens democracy. In-person voting is inconvenient and/or 

impossible for many people. In-person voting is intimidating and stressful for some 

and is challenging for those who have inflexible work schedules or who are elderly or 

who have physical limitations or young children. With vote-by-mail  a person can 

carefully research each measure and candidate in the peace and quiet of one's own 

home. Voting-by-mail makes voting available to all. Eliminating vote-by-mail will 

eliminate voters. Oregon has created a trustworthy, efficient, and respectful vote-by-

mail process that should be the model for other states. I'm strongly urging you to 

protect our fragile democracy by voting NO on SB 210. Thank you. 


